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January 7, 2019

• Secure the site and 
establish site 
logistics.

• Strip the topsoil and 
stockpile for future 
replacement

• Begin cut to fill 
earthwork operations

• Begin stabilizing the 
soil using cement & 
lime stabilization

• Begin site utility 
installation
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February 4, 2019

• Underground utilities 
continue to be 
installed

• Ground stabilization 
continues

• Construct the 
building pad
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March 4, 2019

• Underground utilities 
continue to be 
installed

• Complete ground 
Stabilization

• Complete 
construction of the 
building pad

• Begin installation of 
the concrete footings
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April 1, 2019

• Complete 
underground utilities

• Complete 
construction of the 
building pad

• Continue installation 
of the concrete 
footings.

• Begin installation of 
masonry 
foundations. 

• Begin installation of 
under slab utilities.
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May 6, 2019

• Continue installation 
of the concrete 
footings.

• Continue installation 
of masonry 
foundations. 

• Continue installation 
of under slab utilities

• Begin construction of 
masonry walls.

• Begin installation of 
concrete slabs. 
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June 5, 2019

• Complete installation 
of the concrete 
footings.

• Continue installation 
of masonry 
foundations. 

• Continue installation 
of under slab utilities

• Continue 
construction of 
masonry walls.

• Continue installation 
of concrete slabs. 

• Begin installation of 
structural steel.
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July 1, 2019

• Complete installation 
of masonry 
foundations. 

• Complete installation 
of under slab utilities

• Continue 
construction of 
masonry walls.

• Continue installation 
of concrete slabs. 

• Continue installation 
of structural steel.

• Begin installation of 
concrete slab on 
metal decks.
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August 6, 2019

• Continue 
construction of 
masonry walls.

• Continue installation 
of concrete slabs. 

• Continue installation 
of structural steel.

• Continue installation 
of concrete slab on 
metal decks.

• Begin installation of 
the roof decking
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September 3, 2019

• Continue 
construction of 
masonry walls.

• Continue installation 
of concrete slabs. 

• Continue installation 
of structural steel.

• Continue installation 
of concrete slab on 
metal decks.

• Continue installation 
of the roof decking. 

• Begin installation of 
roofing. 

• Begin interior wall 
framing work.

• Begin interior utility 
work.
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October 3, 2019

• Continue 
construction of 
masonry walls.

• Continue installation 
of concrete slabs. 

• Continue installation 
of structural steel.

• Continue installation 
of concrete slab on 
metal decks.

• Continue installation 
of the roof decking. 

• Continue installation 
of roofing. 

• Continue interior 
utility work.

• Continue interior wall 
framing work.

• Begin installation of 
drywall.
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November 4, 2019

• Continue 
construction of 
masonry walls.

• Continue installation 
of concrete slabs. 

• Continue installation 
of structural steel.

• Continue installation 
of concrete slab on 
metal decks.

• Continue installation 
of the roof decking. 

• Continue installation 
of roofing. 

• Continue interior 
utility work.

• Continue interior wall 
framing work.

• Continue installation 
of drywall.

• Begin installation of 
exterior brick.
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December 3, 2019

• Complete 
construction of 
masonry walls.

• Continue installation 
of concrete slabs. 

• Continue installation 
of structural steel.

• Continue installation 
of concrete slab on 
metal decks.

• Continue installation 
of the roof decking. 

• Continue installation 
of roofing. 

• Continue interior 
utility work.

• Continue interior wall 
framing work.

• Continue installation 
of drywall.

• Continue installation 
of exterior brick.

• Begin interior 
painting work.
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January 6, 2020

• Complete installation 
of concrete slabs. 

• Continue installation 
of structural steel.

• Continue installation 
of concrete slab on 
metal decks.

• Complete installation 
of the roof decking. 

• Continue installation 
of roofing. 

• Continue interior 
utility work.

• Continue interior wall 
framing work.

• Continue installation 
of drywall.

• Continue installation 
of exterior brick.

• Continue interior 
painting work.

• Begin installation of 
ceilings.


